
Science and Technology Non-Personnel Resource Request Update 

 
• In the past, the Science and Technology Division has submitted non-personnel resource 

requests. 
• It became apparent that the requests were primarily for equipment that needed to be replaced 

due to normal wear and tear or general consumables that are used in science labs.  
• In response, I worked with the VPAS to amend our ongoing budget to meet these recurring 

needs. 
• The Science and Technology non-personnel requests are now comprised of items that cannot be 

covered by the amended budget. 
• This year, Science and Technology had only one request, which by definition did not need to be 

prioritized. 
 


